
Though there were certainly days when they 

may have felt the day would never come, 

Matthew and Lyndon have graduated! 

Rock Lake Colony School held their annual 

Celebration of Learning on Tuesday, June 27.  

Each student created a PowerPoint slide to 

share with the parents something he or she 

was particularly proud of learning or doing 

over the past school year. 

 

After a few words from Mrs. Crockatt 

and Ms. B, the graduates took to the 

stage to present their speeches.  

They both spoke eloquently in 

thanking all the people who helped 

them achieve this milestone.  

Diplomas were handed out, tassels 

were moved, a few tears were shed, 

and then we had cake! 

 

 

All of the students should be very proud of 

what they accomplished this year!  Enjoy 

your well-earned summer holiday, and 

remember to stay safe! 


